Hi, my name is ——— and I work at Uniting. Today is 4th February 2021. In this audio I will share some updates in relation to changes with numbers allowed as visitors and masks.

"Due to a hotel quarantine worker testing positive on 29th January and again on 2nd February please note the following restrictions which have come into effect from today in Victoria.
1. The limit on the number of people gathering in a household will be reduced from 30 to 15, meaning the household members plus 15 visitors (excluding children under 12 months of age).
1. Masks will be mandatory in public indoor spaces. If you have visitors in your home, it is strongly recommended that masks are worn during the visit. Masks must be worn in indoor public spaces apart from when eating or drinking. If you are planning to leave your home – take a mask."

